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Groundbreaking: New St. Charles Mesa Library 
PUEBLO, Colo.– Ground is breaking on Pueblo City-County Library District’s 

highly anticipated new library on the St. Charles Mesa. All are invited to 

participate in the celebration on Tuesday, September 10, at 10 a.m. at 24941 U.S. 

Hwy 50 E. next to the fire station. Library and local officials are scheduled to 

make brief comments and Pleasant View Middle School’s choir is providing 

musical entertainment. Breakfast will be served. 

            The new library will be 7,500 square feet and house 25,000 items for 

checkout including books, DVDs, audiobooks, e-readers and laptops, with the 

ability to request items from other libraries in the district. There will be access to 

all of PCCLD’s online databases. Public access laptops and free WiFi will be 

available. Comfortable spaces throughout the library will accommodate a variety 

of needs: studying, collaboration and social interaction to name a few. The library 

will have a large conference room that can still be used by the public even when 

the library is closed.  

 Construction of the library begins fall 2013 and will be completed by fall 

2014. For more information on this event, call Midori Clark at (719) 562-5605.  
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Community Satellites: 
 
Avondale Elementary 
Beulah School 
Craver Middle School 
Hyde Park at Cesar Chavez 
North Mesa Elementary 
Risley Middle School 
Rye Elementary 
South Mesa Elementary 
Vineland Elementary 
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